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Ref: KDN/ACR 

Dear Family 

Save the Children - Christmas Charity Jumper Day 
Friday, 13 December 2024 

 
 
On Friday, 13 December we are asking staff and students to wear a Christmas jumper in aid of 
Save the Children.  Students may wear a Christmas jumper under their blazer.  Full academy 
uniform MUST be worn.  
 
We will be asking our students to donate £2.00 towards this appeal. 
 
Payment must be made by donating to our JustGiving page – Please click the link to donate. 
Shireland Collegiate Academy - Christmas Jumper Day is raising money for Save The Children! 
 
 
Your sincerely 
  
  
 
  
Mrs K Bates        Mr T Daly   
Vice Principal       Associate Principal  
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